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The Freshmen Were Impressive
@ Feinsteins in Hollywood!

by Joe Smart (FFS-CA)

I will treasure my experiences during the Four Freshmen’s
booking @ the beautiful new “Cinegrill” at the Hollywood
Roosevelt Hotel.  It was wonderful.  Here is a pictorial summary
I hope you enjoy!

“Mystery Guest” - This trumpet player showed up on opening
night.  His association with the Freshmen goes back

decades....the legendary Jack Sheldon!

Highlights!

Bob Ferreira’s treatment of the Michele
LeGrande’s beautiful ballad “How Do You
Keep the Music Playing.”

Bill Comstock’s chart for “Early Autumn”
had me going down memory lane
remembering the wonderful Ralph Burns
arrangement for Woody Herman’s First
Herd and a 17-year-old kid named Stan
Getz.

The beautiful closer, “Over the Rainbow,”
performed a cappella...with no
amplification...was really breathtaking.  It
left everyone smiling!


